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Dear Families and Friends,

This year our school will be participating in the  

For Small Hands School Credit Promotion. This 

program allows our school to earn credit to use  

to purchase classroom materials to enhance  

your child’s learning experience.

The For Small Hands catalog is filled with hundreds of age-appropriate, 

child-size items that encourage independence, creativity, and problem-

solving. This is a wonderful opportunity to purchase unique and 

educational holiday gifts for your own children, friends, nieces, nephews, 

and grandchildren. Please share your catalog, or the website link below, 

with other family members, friends, or neighbors.

Earn FREE Materials for Our School!

It’s Easy to Participate 

All you have to do is place an order from For Small Hands. 

         

Phone/mail orders: indicate you would like to credit School Customer Number __________________

Any order $25 or more in merchandise will earn our school a 10% credit.  

Individual orders will continue to earn credit for our school through December 31.

Thank you for supporting our school!

	NEW! Use this Link to Credit Our School Automatically:  
forsmallhands.com/scp/______________________  
	

Phone: 888-513-3998               Mail: see address on order form
p. 30 in catalog

(school customer number)


